
Knights of Columbus Meeting  
Fr. Joseph Boylan, Jr. Council #15175 

June 21, 2011 
The Council was called to order at 7:15 pm 
 
The roll of officers was called and noted as follows (P – Present; A – Absent): 

Chaplain (Monsignor Ward) A Financial Secretary (Jeff Furler) A Inside Guard (Scott Plato) A 

Grand Knight (John Fruin) P Treasurer (Tim Abel) p Outside Guard (Dan LaFayette) A 

Deputy Grand Knight (Joe Klingler) P Lecturer (Tim Kindermann) A Trustee (Jim Woodward) A 

Chancellor (Dan Lamboley) A Advocate (Jeff Lopez) A Trustee (Kevin Cook) A 

Recorder (Luke Filosa) P Warden (Mark Rayburn) P Trustee (Roger Nalewajka) P 

 
The Opening Prayer was the “Hail Mary” led by GK John Fruin 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all members present.  
 
The minutes of the preceding meeting were not read. 
 
The Grand Knight reported as follows: 

 The newly elected officers will hold a planning meeting on Tuesday, June 28 at 7 pm in the 
conference room at the parish (formerly the Nursery). 

 
The Chaplain (Father Luke in Father Jerry’s absence) reported as follows: 

 Kitchen work will start soon. 

 Thank you very much to the Knights for getting Father Tom to mass on Sundays. 
 
The following committees reported: 
Program Director:   

 Joe Klingler solicited feedback on the Cubs/Cardinal outing.  Our council is allotted 50 tickets.  We 
will open ticket sales to members and perspective members and look into chartering a bus down. 

 We will finish up the Adopt-a highway clean-up on Tuesday, July 5, 2011 starting at 6 pm.  We will 
need to finish the west side of Towanda-Barnes from the Super Pantry north to GE Road.  If you will 
be able to help please let Joe Klingler know at joekl625@yahoo.com 

 
Closing Prayer was “Glory Be” led by GK John Fruin. 
 
Respectfully Submitted by, 
 
 Luke Filosa, Recorder 

mailto:joekl625@yahoo.com

